
Storm Water Management Advisory Board 
Minutes  

from meeting held on Tuesday October 15, 2024 
 

Roll Call 
Present: Nefi M. Garza, Kelsey Ann Krueger, Debbie Reid, Jennifer Ramos, Peter Onofre, Bernardino N. 
Villasenor, Roger Andrade, John Gilbert Hafernick Jr., and Patrice Melancon. 
 
Absent: Rodolfo Munoz, Suzanne Brennan Scott, Bianca Maldonado, and Luis Alday. 
 
Staff: Jessica Shirly Saenz, Sabrina Santiago, Richard De La Cruz, Angie Galal, and Mario Hune 
 
In Attendance 
Cayethania Castillo, Noah Fuentes, and Vanessa Rodriguez 
 
Minutes from the meeting held on October 15, 2024 were approved as amended. 
 
Public Comment 
 No one was signed up to speak. 
 
Briefing and Possible Action 
Item 4 – Discussion was held for the Storm Water Management Advisory Board to assume the additional 
responsibility to participate in the Community Rating System Community Representatives to review and 
provide comment on the Program for Public Information.  They will discuss the plan for community 
outreach. This responsibility would consist of one meeting per year and be incorporated into the current 
Board schedule.  Motion to accept the role in the CRS program and assisting the Community 
Representative with the Program for Public Information.  The motion was made by Debbie Reid and 
seconded by Patrice Melancon.  The motion was unanimously approved by the Board. 
 
Item 5 – Discussion was held on the watershed working group subcommittee or to move forward with 
the second option for the Board to retain the responsibility of the subcommittees.  The process for any 
action would be adopted by the Board at a later date.  Motion was made by Patrice Melancon and 
seconded by Debbie Reid.  The motion was unanimously approved. 
 
Staff Presentation 
Sabrina Santiago presented examples of impervious cover for Tier 4 non-residential development 
comparison between a big box store, chain fast food restaurant with drive though, and small coffee 
shop. 
 
Richard De La Cruz presented the Board with an update on the current Storm Water capital projects.  
the presentation covered the projects in Pre-Design and Design.  The Board requested the remainder of 
the presentation to cover the projects in construction come back at next month's meeting. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 7:40 pm 


